
65 Sydney Avenue UMINA BEACH NSW 2257

Under the provisions of the Local Government Act 1993-Section 
47, Central Coast Council is required to give Public Notice for a 
proposed lease over the part of the building located in Umina 
Recreation Precinct used for the purposes of Café, Kiosk and 
Restaurant for a term of five (5) years to Gabrielle Greyem. 

Any submissions should be in writing and addressed to the 
Chief Executive Officer, quoting Council's internal Folder No: 
F2020/00577, via email to  or property@centralcoast.nsw.gov.au
post PO Box 20, WYONG NSW 2259.

                                                          

For any enquiries, please contact Tiffany Spee, Property Officer, 
Central Coast Council on 4325 8177 or 
tiffany.spee@centralcoast.nsw.gov.au 

Submissions close: 5.00pm, 11 June 2024

Schedule:

Community Land: Part Lot 7037 DP 1066209

David Farmer

Chief Executive Officer

Public Notice
Proposed lease over community land

Central Coast Council Office 2 Hely St Wyong

8.30am - 5pm, Monday to Friday | Ph 02 4306 7900  

Chief Executive Officer David Farmer
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